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Parts Update No. 17-1101

In an effort to minimize interruption with our parts business serving 
our customers, we will follow the below schedule for our upcoming 
year-end physical parts inventory process.
.

Year-end Parts Physical Inventories
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Rochester Location- Parts Department will close for 
business at 4:00PM on Nov 30, 2017 and re-open at 
7:00AM on Dec. 4, 2017. 
Chittenango Location- Parts Department will close for 
business at 5:00PM on Nov. 30, 2017 and re-open at 
7:00AM on Dec. 4, 2017. 
Ravena Location- Parts Department will close for 
business at 5:00PM on Nov. 30, 2017 and re-open at 
7:00AM on Dec.4, 2017. 

In the event of an emergency, please call your local 
branch and we will make every effort to take care of this 
request. We thank everyone for their support and 
patience during this time.
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CONTACT OUR PARTS DEPARTMENT WITH ANY QUESTIONS

Director of Parts
Jim Hogan
jhogan@newyorkbussales.com
607-227-5794

Chittenango: 800-962-5768
Gari McQuade
gmcquade@newyorkbussales.com
Bill Cox
bcox@newyorkbussales.com
John Lewin
jlewin@newyorkbussales.com
Dave Grant
dgrant@newyorkbussales.com

Albany: 866-867-1100
Sean Conway
sconway@newyorkbussales.com
Pat Murphy
pmurphy@newyorkbussales.com

Rochester: 800-463-3232
Dave Cook
dcook@newyorkbussales.com
Steve Hibbard
shibbard@newyorkbussales.com


